
 

 

 

Press Notice 

Human Rights Commission of Sri Lanka to Holds on Inquiry Grade 5 Scholarship 

Examination Issues 

 

The Human Rights Commission of Sri Lanka has initiated an inquiry to be held into the issues 

surrounding the Grade 5 scholarship examination – 2024 on 26th September 2024 at 10.30 a.m. at 

the HRCSL Head Office. The Commissioner General of Examinations and the Secretary of the 

Ministry of Education have been summoned for the inquiry. This inquiry is initiated in response 

to several complaints registered regarding the Grade 5 scholarship examination process and the 

own motion action taken by the Human Rights Commission of Sri Lanka 
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